
        
 

 

 

January 23, 2023 

Dear Patient,  

We regret to inform you that the Health Center of Huron County will no longer be providing primary 

care services as of Saturday February 25, 2023.  This change affects both the Norwalk and Willard 

locations.  Immunization, medication assisted therapy and reproductive health/STD services will still be 

available after this date. 

While we are available to provide you with primary care services until February 24, 2023, you will need 

to find a new provider for these services before that date to ensure there is no lapse in your care.   

All medical records are confidential and protected by federal privacy and security regulations.  With your 

authorization, a copy of your medical records can be released to you or transferred to a new provider. 

You have a few options: 

*You may pick up your medical records at this practice; or 

*You may have them mailed to you; or 

*You may have them sent to a provider of your choosing (You must provide us the name and practice 

address of that provider). 

 

Complete, sign and return the enclosed medical record release form as soon as possible.  Be sure to let 

us know how you would like to get the medical records and whether you want them emailed (via 

encrypted email) or in paper form.  We will need approximately 7 to 10 days to retrieve and prepare the 

records.  There may be a fee for paper record duplication. 

Providing your health care has been a privilege and we hope that should you need immunizations, 

reproductive health care and/or medication assisted therapy, that you will continue to look to Huron 

County Public Health for those services. 

Sincerely,  

Jodi Schwab CNP 

Miriam Roggio CNP 
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